
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
PRIVACY NOTICE 

 
 
 
 

Information required to determine the Index of Community Socio-educational 
Advantage (ICSEA) for schools 

 
 
 

This notice is from the Australian Curriculum, Assessment and Reporting Authority 
(ACARA), to advise you that ACARA has requested your child’s school to provide ACARA 
with information about you and your child. Your school may disclose to ACARA information 
such as your child’s gender, date of birth, country of birth, background language, parental 
occupation and parental education. 

 
 

This information is disclosed to ACARA under the ACARA Act 2008 for one or both of the 
following purposes: 

 
• formulating national reports consisting of aggregated data on school performance; 

and 
 

• assisting government to formulate policies in relation to education matters. 
 
 
 

ACARA will not disclose this personal information to any third party. If you do not want your 
school to provide this information to ACARA, please advise your school within seven (7) 
days of receiving this notice. 

 
 

Further information about ACARA can be obtained from the ACARA website at 
www.acara.edu.au. 
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